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Calvert County Government Opens Landfill and Convenience Centers 
 

PRINCE FREDERICK, Md. – Oct. 30, 2012 – Calvert County Government announced 

that all county landfills and convenience centers will be open effective 2 p.m., Tuesday, Oct. 

30, 2012, for trash only. They will operate under normal hours after that time. The Appeal 

Convenience Center will close at 4 p.m. today. All other locations will be open until 7 p.m. 

Residents are urged to use caution when conducting storm cleanup and are encouraged to 

visit the county website at www.co.cal.md.us for updates on the Hurricane Sandy response. 
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